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Correspondence DATE 

Letter from Goodman and Carr lawyer Lori 

Stoltz to Dr. Colin D'Cunha, Director, Public 

Health Branch and Chief Medical Officer of 

Ontario on behalf of VRAN 

November 24, 1999 

Letter from Dr. Colin D'Cunha in response to 

Lori Stotz, Goodman and Carr 

January 10, 2000 

Letter from four VRAN members to Elizabeth 

Witmer, MPP, Ontario Minister of Health 

January 31, 2000 

Letter from Elizabeth Witmer, Minister of Health 

in response to letter from VRAN members 

 

May 8, 2000 

 


